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Fwd: Placerville senior daycare program 
1 message 

The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us> Thu, Jun 18, 2020 at 11 :31 AM 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <brian.veerkamp@edcgov.us> 

H·1 I. 

I assume this comment is to be added as public comment for the Monday special meeting on the budget. 
Don's FB announcement encouraged comments from the public on programs ... 
Thanks! 
K 

Kathy Witherow 
Assistant to Supervisor Brian K. Veerkamp 
District Three - El Dorado County 
530.621 .5652 

---------- Forwarded message -----~---
From: Lisa Collins <lisasmithcollins@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Jun 18, 2020 at 11 :25 AM 
Subject: Placerville senior daycare program 
To: <bosthree@edcgov.us> 

Dear Mr. Veercamp, 
I have been a volunteer at the senior daycare in Placerville since I was 12 years old.Closing down this program would 

devastate this community. We have many elders in our lovely town and hundreds have benefited from this program.Three 
generations of my family have spent time with these seniors creating so many special memories. I ask that that you keep 
this center open for the sake of these wonderful seniors who benefit from the friendships, art, and comfort that comes 
from this place. I hope my daughter will get the chance to have the experiences I had entertaining and giving back 
to these seniors. Please consider keeping this program open so that we can give our elders the love and respect they 
truly deserve. Sincerely, Lindsey McDonald 
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